
LU Committee 

From: 	 Dawn Lono 
Sent: 	 Thursday, October 19, 2017 1:56 PM 
To: 	 LU Committee 
Subject: 	 LU-2 WRITTEN TESTIMONY - Affordable Homes 

From: Pulama Helekahi [mailto:phelekahi@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 11:51 AM 
To: Dawn Lono <Dawn.Lono@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Affordable Homes 

Aloha, 

My name is Crystal Helekahi. I was born and raised here in Hana. I am a single mom of 3 working a full time job at 
Travaasa Hana, providing the best I can for my kids. At this time, I am living with my parents, but would love to have a 
place for my kids to call home. I am praying that this affordable housing project will be a success not only for me, but for 
all the families here in Hana that are trying. This project would mean a lot for many families. I apologize that I could not 
make it to the meeting, being that I am at work at this time, but I wanted to share my mana'o about the Affordable 
housing. 

Mahalo, 
Crystal Helekahi 
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